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Friday 15th December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 1 and 2 trip to The Synagogue  
 
Year 1 and 2 will be going on a trip to The Synagogue on Tuesday 9th January 2024. This will support 
the learning in our new RE topic – “Who is Jewish and what do they believe?” 
 
The cost for this trip is £4, which will cover the cost of the coach. We are very mindful that it is 
Christmas and therefore we are asking for the trip to be paid 2 days before we go (by Sunday 7th 
January 2024). The trip will be added to Arbor instead of Parent Pay so please see the office if you 
have any issues using Arbor.  
 
Timings for the day: 

- Arrive at school at normal time. We will aim to leave here on the coach by 9.20ish. 
- We will aim to be back at school by lunchtime so the children will be able to have a school dinner. 

 
We will be asking for parent volunteers so please let us know if you would like to come and help. We will 
gather the names of parents who have not yet joined us for a school trip and draw out of a hat.  
 

Great Fire of London Day in school 
 

Just to give you a heads up – we will also be having a ‘Great Fire of London’ experience day in school on 
Thursday 25th January and the cost for this is around £8 (we will confirm exactly nearer the time). We 
don’t need any payment for this trip now and will send a full letter after the holidays, but just wanted to 

let you know about it in good time. 
 
Please do dojo your class teacher if you have any questions and we would be happy to help. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
KS1 Team 
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